
 

Memorandum 
TO:  Homer City Council 

THROUGH: City Manager Marvin Yoder 

FROM: Library Director Dave Berry 

DATE: May 29, 2020 

SUBJECT: Donation from Arnold C. Wallace 

 

Arnold C. Wallace passed away late in 2019. In his will, he left $5,000 to the children’s room in 
the Homer Public Library, with no stipulations as to how the money can be spent. That will 
has now completed probate and the library has received the check. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Adopt an ordinance to accept the donation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


